
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

To make yearbook ordering easier, York Catholic is participating in the online sales management 

program offered through Balfour Publishing.  Balfour handles the order taking and payment 

processing allowing the yearbook adviser and staff additional time to produce the best yearbook 

ever!   

 

Order NOW!  Simply go to www.balfour.com or call the Balfour ordering line at 1-800-944-5930.   

Orders will close March 29, 2024. 

 

Please do not send any money to school with your student!  

 

Once again, the York Catholic yearbook staff is dedicated to producing a fabulous yearbook that 

preserves the memories of your child’s school days. We thank you for your support! 

 

 

York Catholic Yearbook Staff 

 

601 E Springettsbury Ave 

York PA  17403 

717-846-8871 

yorkcatholic.org 
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